
The Plymouth Southside Cemetery Association 
would like to thank you for your support 

at our Bake Sale and 
Doug’s Fish Fry Fundraiser on May 22nd.

IT WAS A HUGE SUCCESS!
Also thank you to Curtis Lumber for the 

space in the parking lot, and to 
Sonny and Diane Franklin for the use of  the tent.


